
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates
24th Feb – Back to School

24th Feb – Police Visit for Years 
1 and 6

w/c 24th Feb – Class Library 
Visits – See Class Dojo for more 

detail
25th Feb – Kent Fire Safety 

Team Visit
26th Feb – Djembe Drumming 

Workshop for year 2 & 6
w/c 3rd March – Class Library 

Visits – See Class Dojo for more 
detail

Friday 14th February 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 
93%

Class % Class %

Tower 89 Golden Gate 96

Westminster 95 Lions Gate 95

Severn 91 Manhattan 94

Clifton 96 Ikuchi 93

Jubilee 93 Anji 96

Tyne 92 Auckland 95

Amb 90 Sea Cliff 92

The Best Ways to Contact Us 

We’ve come to the end of another busy and exciting half term, and I would like to 
say a big thank you to all the children for their hard work, enthusiasm, and great 
spirit. It’s been a wonderful few weeks, filled with learning, laughter, and lots of 

progress.

There are many things to look forward to next half term including: World Book Day; 
Science Week; Art Week and an Easter egg spectacular to finish off the term! As 

always, please keep an eye out for the key dates over the coming weeks. I hope you 
all enjoy a well-deserved break over the next week. Rest up, have fun, and we’ll 

look forward to seeing everyone back, refreshed and ready for the next half of the 
term on Monday 24th February.

Year 3- Shake It

Year 3 have had a very busy and 
science-packed half term! They have 

been exploring different states of 
matter in their topic ‘Shake it’. This 

week there has been great 
excitement as they have been 

making their own milkshakes and, to 
top off the week, took part in a 

chocolate workshop!

Yummy! 

Safer Internet Day

To mark Internet Safety Day, we held 
a special assembly to remind 

everyone of the importance of 
keeping safe online.

Don’t forget to get your entries in for 
our online safety poster competition. 
Send your entries to the office email 
address or hand them into your class 

teacher by 25th Feb to be in with a 
chance to win an Amazon voucher! 

Most of the time it is possible to have a brief and 
informal touch-in with your child’s class teacher at the 
end of the school day, during dismissal. Senior Leaders 

all have duties at the beginning and the end of the 
school day but are also available for brief discussions.

If it is more appropriate to have a private or longer 
meeting to communicate information or concerns with 

a specific member of staff, an appointment can be 
requested via the school office either in person, 
through a letter, via phone call or by e-mail to 

office@edenbridge.kent.sch.uk.

When communicating with us, you should expect the 
following response times as a guide: 

Phone call request: 24 hours 
Email: Within 3 - 5 working days

Written Letter: Within 3 - 5 working days

mailto:office@edenbridge.kent.sch.uk


CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Sofia Rider

Felicity Ali

Piper Naomi

Charlotte Lacie

Amelie Sienna

Ava Paige


